From: N

Sent: 02 April 2024 10:56
To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: Planning Application 3/2022/1053, Variation 3/2024/1035

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

My original message to Ms Hayes would appear to have been blocked. | would be grateful if this
matter was forwarded to her accordingly and await a response.

Regards

rrom:
Date: Tue, Apr 2, 2024 at 10:53 AM

Subject: Planning Application 3/2022/1053, Variation 3/2024/1035
To:

Good morning Ms Hayes

| write with reference to the above original application and its subsequent variation. Both
applications make a clear reference to a SINGLE storey extension to rear. However, the extension
is a TWO storey one.

Having spoken to ||| GG it vou'd appear that the original drawings were for a
two storey extension rather than the one storey which is referenced on all of the paperwork.

| had no objection to what | believed was a single storey extension. However, a two storey extension
is entirely another matter and one which | would have objected to on the basis that itimpacts upon
I ) concernis on the basis that, there appears to be an absolute lack of

transparency, a lack of competency and an || 1< tin< to this application.

| would therefore be grateful if you could indicate by return what is the appropriate course of redress
in this matter.

Kind regards





